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Pasadena Housing Resource Center Website Demonstration 

In November 2009, thc City of Pasadena Housing Dcpartrnent launched a new wrbsite, 
Pasadena Housing Resource Center (~cw.PasadcnaHousiwSearch.com), to help renters 
hnd low and moderately priced housing throughout LA County, but with an emphasis on 
housing in and around Pasadena. The website is free to both renters searching for houslllg 
and laildlords d e s i ~ g  to List units (see attachments on how ro search for or List housing 
units). 

The site piggybacks on h s  Angele County's outstanding LA County Housing Resource 
Center website @-lousll~g.LiiCc~unq.got.) without which the Pasadena site would not have 
been possible. The Pasadena website uses the same listings and same vendor 
(SocialSenre.Com, a nonprofit organization) to develop and maintain the website, outreach 
to local landlords, and staff a bihgual call center. 

The website dtffers from a static list of affordable apartment btuldings in that it lists only 
currently available. The listings are kept current because landlords immediately remove 
listings for units as soon as they become leased. 

*lhe wcbsite also indicates whch units accept Section 8 vouchers which enable voucher 
holders who may have been on the waiting list for years to find units befote their vouchers 
expire. 

If a renter cannot use or does not have access to a computer they can call a toll free number 
to acccss the website's companion b h g u a l  call center (877/428-8844). SocialServe.Com 
staff will perform the housing search for the renter and send it to them via fax, email or US 
mail. Alternatively, s public access computer has been set up in the Housing Department's 
lobby and appointments with staff can be set up for technical assistance in performing 
housing searches. 



The website enables caseworkers/housing locators to find housing for very dfficult to place 
clients including large f a d e s  and those with special needs. A housing search for a difficult 
to place client that may have taken hours or days to complete can now be accomplished in 
minutes with the new website. 

The website has a role m dtsaster preparedness since it makes finding housing for large 
numbers of h e  or  natural &aster displacees quick and easy. 

The website also furthers the City's green objective because it assists local workers in findulg 
housing in and around Pasadena. Eventually, we hope to add the capabittty to search for 
housing in prosirnity to specific light rail stations for those wanting or  needing to live a mass 
transit-oriented lifestyle. 






